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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Rezoning

From: Wendy DeConto 
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 12:21 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern 

I just heard regarding the rezoning of 6100 O'Grady.  My  and  bought their home last 
year and want to make it their forever home.  My and  reside 
there as well.   

Please reconsider this rezoning as it will have negative results for so many that have put their savings and work 
so hard to make their homes beautiful with lovely curb appeal.  

Wendy DeConto  

Get TypeApp for Android  
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